
 September continued to be another viral month in Beaver County, with 21 West Nile Virus positive 
mosquito traps.   

 65 gravid traps were set in September and over 4,900 mosquitoes were collected. 

  We set 11 BG Sentinel traps and collected over 700 mosquitoes.  

  We also collected approximately 115 larvae/pupae in sampling events. 

  We conducted 13 adult control events.  2 truck-mounted ULV events, 7 backpack barrier events, 
and 4 thermal fogging events. 

 49 larval control events were conducted to reduce larval mosquito populations before they 
became adult mosquitoes. 

We investigated 2 mosquito calls of concern in September. 

Beaver County mosquito surveillance concludes for 2024 the first week of October.  We will resume 
mosquito surveillance in the spring of 2025.  

 We would like to thank everyone for participating in our spring tire collection in April to reduce 
mosquito habitat, everyone who reduced mosquito breeding areas on their properties, and for all 
the positive cooperative efforts during our truck-mounted sprays in communities to reduce the risk 
for West Nile Virus.  This year was a particularly viral year for Beaver County and across the United 
States and we thank all our towns and municipalities throughout the county for helping reduce the 
presence of West Nile Virus. 

Mosquitoes can still be present until the first killing frost of the year.  We encourage everyone to 
practice personal protective measures during outdoor activities.  The Center for Disease Control 
(CDC) offers the following preventative tips to protect against mosquito bites. 

 

     Have a Happy Fall! 

 

   



 



 

 

 


